
 

 

Hello Class 2! 

It is our last ever day of Year 2. I can’t believe that the next time I see you, you will be in Year 3! I 
bet you are excited!  

I have missed you all so much in the past few months. I look forward to seeing you around school 
and catching up. Make sure you visit me and say hi! 

I have loved being your teacher this year, and I am so proud of how hard you have worked, and 
how grown up you have all become. I love how kind and considerate you are of each other. This is 

your biggest strength, and I know you will continue to look out for each other next year.  

I am not going to forget all of the wonderful times we have shared in Year 2. I know Edgar will miss 
you feeding him lots of unhealthy foods, and I will miss the way you always fix Edgar’s cheeky 

monkey mistakes! 

You all have amazing personalities, full of such fun and positivity. I can’t wait to see how you 
continue to grow next year.  

I am so proud of each and every one of you Class 2, and I will always remember how much you 
have all come on this year. 

I hope you all have fantastic breaks! I am already looking forward to seeing you back in September.  

Take care, stay safe, have fun and always smile! 

Miss Pylypiak-Clancy (and Edgar) 

     Xxx 

 

 

Have a 
fantastic 
summer 
holiday! 



 

 

You are the boss of your learning today!! From the grid below, choose what you want to do! Try to 
pick a mixture of the coloured activities. How many can you do today? There are some sheets to help 
too! Enjoy! 
Remembering this year          Moving into next year         Just for fun         Active          Calming 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

My bag of worries! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Party planning!  

This is YOUR party! You can make it a ‘pretend’ party and invite celebrities and have it on the moon 
OR you could keep it simple with a picnic in the back garden with your toys. There is just one rule… 
HAVE FUN planning!  
 
 



 

 

 


